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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 4:48 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


Subject: Kristin's Delta Effects Sections


Hi Garwin,


Please see edits to my sections attached (pages 99-111).


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Biologist


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


Contractor with Lynker Technologies


kristin.begun@noaa.gov



